
 
February, 2017 
 
 
Dear Fifth Grade Parents, 
 
We are delighted that your student will be attending sixth grade for the 2017-18 school year. We understand that the transition to a 
new school can be overwhelming, especially as you say goodbye to an elementary school your child may have been a part of for 
several years. To help make this transition process easy on you and your student, each sixth grade school will be hosting an 
orientation/registration night for all incoming fifth grade parents on March 1, 2017. This will be a very important meeting to 
attend as it will help parents understand the on-line registration process. Sixth graders will have several elective options to choose 
from, and the registration meeting will walk you through the on-line course request process.  Below is a timeline of events as well as 
each sixth grade school’s meeting information.  
 
Tharp and Station will each host their own orientation/registration meeting for incoming fifth grade parents. We ask that you leave 
your fifth grade student at home for this meeting in order to accommodate all parents. There will be two identical registration 
programs for each school. Please attend the orientation program for the sixth grade school your child will be attending, 
based on the session that has been assigned to your elementary school.  
 
Hilliard Station – If your child will attend Hilliard Station, please attend Station’s registration night based on your elementary 
school. This meeting will be held in Memorial Middle School’s auditorium.   

 
Session 1:   3/01/17, 6:00 – 7:00 p.m.        Session 2:   03/01/17 7:30 – 8:30 p.m.   
Alton Darby Scioto Darby   Avery  Horizon  Ridgewood 
Brown  Norwich    J. W. Reason Hoffman Trails Beacon 
Crossing  Washington   Darby Creek Britton 

 

Hilliard Tharp – If your child will attend Hilliard Tharp, please attend Tharp’s registration night based on your elementary school. 
This meeting will be held in Tharp’s gymnasium. 
 

Session 1:   03/01/17, 6:00-7:00 pm   Session 2:   03/01/17, 7:30-8:30 pm 
 Crossing  Beacon         Darby Creek  Alton Darby Horizon     Washington 
 Brown  JW Reason   Avery  Norwich   
 Ridgewood Hoffman Trails   Britton  Scioto Darby 
 

You can specify your 6th grade course requests for electives online via the Hilliard Schools Home Access Center 
(HThttp://homeaccess.hboe.orgTH).  For your reference, we show the following information on file for you: 
 
 Sixth Grade School: 
 Home Access Center Username: 
 Home Access Center Primary Guardian Email: 
 
If you do not know your Home Access password, click on the ‘Forgot my Username or Password’ link on the Home Access login 
screen.  If you are still unable to obtain your password, please contact your child’s building. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend the orientation/registration meeting and look forward to welcoming you to the sixth grade. We 
recommend you visiting your perspective sixth grade building website for future information.  If you have any questions, please feel 
free to call Tharp or Station. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Kevin Buchman   Cori Kindl 
Principal     Principal 
Hilliard Station     Hilliard Tharp 

SAVE THE DATE:  Information 

Coming Soon… 

3/6 Orchestra Parent Meeting 

3/9 Band Parent Meeting 

3/13–3/15 Music Fittings and 

Scheduling 

 

http://homeaccess.hboe.org/

